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March 7, 2017 
 
 
To the University of Utah Community, 

In light of the revised Executive Order on Immigration of 6 March 2017 and in recognition of the 

challenges that international student and scholar mobility to the US currently and will continue 

to face, the University of Utah reaffirms and strongly stands behind its earlier statement of 

January 31: https://attheu.utah.edu/facultystaff/support-for-international-community/ 

The University of Utah is committed to welcoming and supporting all international students and 

scholars. The University administration believes that higher education has a responsibility to 

effectively advocate for the international flow of knowledge and people as well as support all 

individuals who are part of our campus community. The Office for Global Engagement through 

its staff members in International Student & Scholar Services is providing continuously updated 

information for students and faculty impacted by the new Executive Order at this website: 

http://internationalcenter.utah.edu/executive-order.php  

 
Ruth V. Watkins      Michael L. Hardman 
Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs   Chief Global Officer 
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